
 

 

 
 
November 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Key Stage 3 Design Technology 
 
All students in Key Stage 3 experience a wide range of design activities and develop exciting 
practical work alongside knowledge-based skills, whilst studying Design Technology. 
 
As a faculty we strive to maximise their practical experience whilst ensuring students have 
access to the latest technologies and equipment through a variety of specialisms in Years 7 
to 9. 
 
To enable the faculty to deliver an exciting, innovative, design led course, which leads to 
students manufacturing their own products using a range of high-quality materials with the 
latest technology such as 3D printers, we ask for a voluntary workshop contribution of £20 
from each student to support the work we complete throughout Key Stage 3. This is a one-off 
payment that covers the majority of the materials the students will use during Key Stage 3 
(Years 7 to 9) and will enable them to take products home. 
 
To make your payment please pay online by going to Arbor Shop which can be accessed via 
the Arbor Parent app. 
 
If you wish to discuss the contribution, then please do not hesitate to contact me. Please see 
the attached document for information about the projects we currently deliver that this 
contribution supports.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Tom Williams 
Programme Leader, Design Technology

https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/5068444710813-Purchasing-School-Shop-items-on-the-Parent-Portal-or-Parent-App
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